Date: 6 5 2024

Boil Water Advisory

Dear	Magnolia	East_	water	custom	er

In consultation with the Indiana Department of Environmental Management, it has been determined that the water customers should boil their drinking water. This precautionary measure is recommended because we are experiencing a drinking water problem within your service area.

It is recommended that all cooking and drinking water be brought to a complete boil for five (5) minutes before using (laundry, showers and cleaning **do not** need to boil). Please continue to boil all cooking and drinking water until we notify you that it is no longer necessary.

The leaking riser at lot #2 has been taken care of and the water pressure is above 20 PSI. We appreciate your cooperation during this time. Look for me to sample around Thursday or Friday, the latest Sunday. If you have any questions concerning the drinking water problem, please contact the office at (260) 602-8704

Jeremy Hart 260 286-1181

Sincerely,

Tonya Scheineider

PWSID# 5292009